
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Our goal is to work together with you to support our Kindergarten 2021 children to have a strong start to 

school. 

We have emailed you information and now you can access our dedicated Kindergarten page on our School 

Website which will be regularly updated with all Kindergarten correspondence. 

On the School Website you will find videos and information to assist with transition into Kindergarten for you 

and your child. 

See the below link to our Kindergarten page of our website 

https://thornton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/learning-at-our-school/kindergarten.html 
 
Thornton Public School has a school app which is our official primary communication channel to get the 

most up to date information. Please see below how to download 

 
How to download the free Schoolzine App

 

Allow Notifications 

Select: Asia Pacific    Type in: Thornton Public School and then click on it 

Passcode:  2020     Hit DONE 

Select:   Parent/Guardian   Hit SAVE 

Thank you for working in partnership with Thornton Public School for a strong, successful start to school. 

Mrs Roberts       Mrs Sok 
Assistant Principal ES1      Kindergarten Interventionist 
 

https://thornton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/learning-at-our-school/kindergarten.html

